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Memo 
Date: September 15, 2023 

To: Council of the Ontario College of Teachers 

From: Diana Miles, Chair of Council  
Linda Lacroix, OCT, Registrar and Chief Executive Officer 

Subject: Review and Approval of College Strategic Plan 

The attached Strategic Plan: 2024-28 is presented to Council for approval at its October 5, 
2023 meeting.  

This document is the culmination of nearly a year of work, including months of consultations 
with external stakeholders and members of the College’s governance framework in January, 
February and March 2023; a 2-day onsite planning session with Council and senior 
management on May 17-18, 2023; and a closed door session with Council on July 19, 2023 to 
provide final feedback and revisions.  

The attached version of the College’s new 5-year Strategic Plan reflects Council’s most 
recent input and has the full support of senior management as the College looks to 
operationalize the plan and prepare a 2024 budget that aligns with four strategic goals 
identified by Council. 

The following motion is presented for Council’s consideration and approval on October 5, 
2023:  

That Council approve the Strategic Plan: 2024-28 for the Ontario College of 
Teachers, as tabled at the October 5, 2023 meeting of Council. 

End. 


